
We have a
new Board!

Thank you so much to all of you who joined us at our monthly meeting
at St Clair Country Club on October 29. It was so good to come
together for the first time in a long time! And, thank you to those of you
who expressed interest in being a member of our Board.

We welcome our new Board!

Officers
President - John Biedrzycki
Vice President - Erin Joyce
Treasurer - Jennifer Hisdorf
Secretary - Karen Naponic

Board
Bill Engel
Chris Conroy
Eric Smith
George Yamalis
Lauri Lisanti
Tanya Bashor

Gary Heckel - Past President
Rick Alfera - Scholarship Endowment Chair

Look for an upcoming issue with more details.

Welcome to our new officers and board members!

We will be having our next virtual meeting via Zoom
on Tuesday, November 17, at 10am.

​Please click here to send an email to let us know
you would like the connection details.

mailto:sydnee.bagovich@gmail.com


Follow us on Facebook

All upcoming Chamber events and important
communications that our members would like to
share will be posted on South Hills Chamber's
Facebook page.

If you're a Facebook user, please like our page
and follow us to be the first to see what is
happening at the South Hills Chamber!

Like us on Facebook!

Follow the South Hills Chamber LinkedIn Page or join
our group on LinkedIn and be the first to know about
Chamber and member events.

Join our Group on LinkedIn

Not a Facebook user? Join us on LinkedIn!

​As diverse and unique as our membership is,
there’s one underlying quality we all share
with a passion—and that’s business. The
South Hills Chamber of Commerce carries
with it a distinct opportunity to belong to a
community of like-minded organizations and
thought leaders dedicated to economic
growth and civic pride.

Join the Group on LinkedIn

Did someone forward this newsletter to you?

​Sign up for your own monthly newsletter here!

https://www.facebook.com/SouthHillsChamber
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4465640/
http://www.shchamber.org/newsletter/

